We are a group of researchers developing a mobile application (app) that would take the place of a hard copy, traditional memory book used with individuals living with dementia. The app could be used on a cell phone, tablet, or other portable devices. Our goal is to make the interactive memory book app effective and easy to use for both informal and formal caregivers (care partners).

Hence, we are hoping you will be willing to share your experience with helping someone living with dementia by completing a short online survey. The survey takes approximately 20-30 minutes; and will ask about your background, caregiving experience, and opinions about the proposed mobile application (app). The survey is voluntary, so you can stop at any time. If you complete the survey, we will provide you with a \$10 gift card. All your personal information will be collected and stored anonymously. Your email address will be collected for obtaining your gift card.

Caregivers (care partners) are eligible to participate if they:

- Are 18 years or older
- Provide any kind of care (for example, financial, physical, or emotional support) for a person with dementia
- Are an unpaid caregiver (for example, a family member, neighbor, or friend) or a paid caregiver (for example, C.N.A., social workers, activity coordinators, nurses, case managers, personal care workers, community program directors, speech and language therapists...)

If you have any questions prior to participating, please contact Dr. Chorong Oh at ohc@ohio.edu.

Here is the participant survey link; it will provide information about the study and what it means to consent to participate. This link is unique to this survey: https://ohio.gualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV 50aOJ53BKnGPFu6

Thank you for your participation!

Sincerely, Chorong Oh, PhD, Min Sook Park, PhD, & Yura Lee, PhD.